
Dear [Board Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we continue our journey towards fulfilling our mission 

at [Non-Profit Organization Name], we want to reach out to you and share some important 

updates regarding our shared outreach initiatives. 

Our collective vision is to [briefly describe the mission or goals]. To achieve these goals, we 

believe collaboration is key. We invite you to actively participate in upcoming outreach 

programs scheduled for [dates]. Your insights and leadership are invaluable to our success. 

Upcoming Initiatives: 

• [Initiative 1: Description and date] 

• [Initiative 2: Description and date] 

• [Initiative 3: Description and date] 

We encourage each board member to connect with their networks to help expand our reach and 

awareness. Together, we can make a significant impact in our community and beyond. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication. Let's continue to work together to make a 

difference! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Non-Profit Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


